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Visit us: www.caedmonprimaryschool.co.uk 

Follow us on Twitter: @CaedmonPS 

Caedmon Primary School 
Attlee Road, Grangetown, Middlesbrough, TS6 7NA 

 Tel: 01642 453187 

 Email: school@caedmonprimary.org.uk 
 

Headteacher: Mr S. McLean 

 
 
28th November 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Tuesday 12th December 2017, Year 6 will be visiting Hillsview Academy.  During our visit we will look at their 
technology department and take part in some technology activities.     
 
The children will walk to Hillsview.  We will leave school after lunch and expect to return by 3.00pm. 
 
There will be no cost for this trip. 
 
Children will have their normal school lunch before the trip. 
 
Your child should wear their full school uniform and bring a suitable coat for the expected weather. 
 
If your child requires any medication, including an inhaler, please ensure that we have them in school on the 
morning of the trip. 
 
Please complete the section at the bottom of this letter and return to school by Wednesday 6th December 2017. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr. Butters and Miss. Fox 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ----------------------------- 

Y6 - Hillsview 
 
Child’s Name: _____________________________________________________ Year: ___________ 
 
 

 My child can take part in the visit to Hillsview on Tuesday 12th December. 
 
 

Please inform us of any medical issues that the trip leaders need to be aware of including any medication. 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Signed: ____________________________________________________(Parent/Carer) 
 
Emergency Contact Number: ___________________________________ 


